
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 12, 2005

TO: Honorable Kent Grusendorf, Chair, House Committee on Public Education 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB493 by Van de Putte (Relating to reducing paperwork required of school districts and 
school district employees.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.  Some districts may 
see slight decreases in administrative costs if required written reports or paperwork is reduced.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency

LBB Staff: JOB, CT, JGM
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